
 DRAFT  Policy Committee Meeting Minutes 
 February 22, 2023 

 A meeting of the Bristol Board of Education Policy Committee was held on 
 February 22, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in Room 36 of the Bristol Board of Education 
 and via the Zoom Meeting Platform. 

 PRESENT:  Commissioners:  Kristen Giantonio, Shelby  Pons (virtual), Jennifer 
 Dube, Dante Tagareillo, Eric Carlson 

 ALSO PRESENT:  Dr. Michael Dietter, Dr. Catherine  Carbone, Carly Fortin, 
 Michael Higgins (virtual), Melanie Vetrano (virtual) & Ryan Broderick 

 1.  Call to Order: 
 The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. 

 2.  Approval of Minutes: 
 On a motion by Commissioner Pons, seconded by Commissioner 
 Giantonio, the minutes were approved from January 25, 2023. 
 Commissioner Tagareillo abstained. 

 3.  Public Comment: 
 There was no public comment this evening. 

 4.  Policy 5123 - Promotion/Acceleration/Retention - Review and Revise 
 After review of the policy it was agreed upon to move the policy to the 
 full board to accept revisions to Policy 5123.  Motion to review by 
 Commissioner Tagareillo and seconded by Commissioner Giantonio. 
 Motion to accept by Commissioner Tagareillo and seconded by 
 Commissioner Pons. 

 5.  Policy 6174 - Summer School - Review and Revise 
 After review of the policy it was agreed upon to move the policy to the 
 full board to accept revision to Policy 6174 .  Motion to review by 
 Commissioner Tagareillo and seconded by Commissioner Pons. 
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 Motion to accept by Commissioner Tagareillo and seconded by 
 Commissioner Giantonio. 

 6.  Discussion/Update - Gate Fees 
 Dr. Dietter reviewed when Gate Fees are collected and what they are 
 currently used for in the schools.  He also stated that starting in the Fall 
 of 2023 - there will be a Family Pass for each athlete to have 1 
 Parent/Guardian admitted free of charge and there will also be a student 
 section of 25 seats for any student that requests through the Principal or 
 Athletic Coordinator to be admitted free of charge. 

 Due to the hiring of a new Athletic Director and the committee requiring 
 more data there will not be any updates and or changes to the Gate Fees 
 at this time. 

 7.  Adjournment - 
 The Policy Committee meeting was adjourned at 6:41 p.m. by 
 Commissioner Giantonio. 

 Submitted by: 
 Michell� L. Crowle� 
 Recording Secretary 
 Bristol Board of Education 


